March 5, 2023

At our last board meeting on Thursday, March 2, 2023, the board is preparing to release our new
Foothills by-laws. The church has been slowly moving into a governance model of leadership which
reflects our congregational size. An important step in doing this is in changing the by-laws to reflect this
new model.

This has been an ongoing process that has taken three consecutive boards to carefully consider and craft.
You will be receiving an email soon with our draft of the new by-laws and an invitation to attend either a
Zoom meeting or an in-person meeting later this month at the church to discuss with current and
previous board members the by-laws.

Our intention is to then bring the new by-laws to our next congregational meeting in June for a vote.



